
 

 

Penny Creek Elementary 
4117 132nd Street SE Everett, WA 98208 

Phone: 425-385-7200  Fax: 425-385-7202 

pennycreek@everettsd.org 

www.everettsd.org/pennycreekes 

 

 

Marti Shefveland – Principal 

Stephanie Kirkpatrick – Assistant Principal 

 

 

Dear Families: 

It is with great sadness that I am writing to inform you that I will not be returning to 

Penny Creek Elementary in the fall. I know that this may come as a shock to you, and I 

apologize in advance.  

My husband and I were offered positions on the eastside of the state where we can 

live close to family and purchase our forever home. This has been a dream for my husband 

and mine for many years, and we are excited for the opportunity. Although we didn’t see 

this opportunity coming so soon, we couldn’t pass up the opportunity to follow our dreams.  

With this excitement, however, comes a lot of sadness that I will not be looping with 

our class next year. I am genuinely sad to be leaving this group and am heartbroken that we 

didn’t get a proper goodbye. However, I know that the kids will be in great hands with the 

teacher that is replacing me. I hope that you understand, and I wish the kids all the best. 

They are a smart, confident, and kind group and their new teacher is so lucky to have them. 

Sincerely, 

Kendall Landis 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


